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Birkie Bulletin Update
21 October 2024

BNSC End of Season BBQ 2024

When:  Saturday 16th November 2024
Where: The picnic area by the lake in Mount Beauty
Time:   From 5:00 pm
What to bring:
We will provide the meat (and veggie burgers for those who
prefer them), as well as bread and sauce.
You’ll need to bring your own chair, cutlery, plates, and
drinks plus your own salads, dessert and drinks.

RSVP to Mary Hall (social secretary) by Thursday 14th
November.
Email: <birkiebulletin@gmail.com>

Please let me know if you are a vegetarian when you RSVP.
If you decide to come at the last minute, please bring your
own meat!

We look forward to seeing you there.
Thank you
Mary (social secretary)

BNSC ATHLETE GRANT APPLICATIONS CLOSE
28 OCT
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Reminder: applications are still open for BNSC’s National Team
Travel Grants. Applicants must be current BNSC member
(either individual or family, minimum 3 years), and a member of
a Snow Australia Cross Country Ski Team actively engaged in an
approved program that involves overseas travel. For full
eligibility requirements and details on how to apply click here:

Athlete Grant Info

Email applications to:
The Secretary <secretary@birkebeiner.org.au> or

post: BNSC (Grant Applications), PO Box 192 Mount Beauty
3699

**Applications must be received by the 28th of October
Late applications will not be considered.**
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It’s o"cial, Kerry Lucas has handed over the reins of the
Kangaroo Hoppet Race Secretary to Mary Hall. Thank you
Kerry for all your hard work the past 8 years, you will be
missed!
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